

## MHRCLC

PO Box 2741 Clackamas, OR 97015 (206) 380-0123



www.mthoodclc.com

## 2020 Election of Officers

Director-Keith Stone
Vice Duesident Coul Johnson
Vice President-Carl Johnson
Secretary-Bonnie McCauley
Treasurer- Debbie Dutton
Treasurer Debbie Dutton
Newsletter- Incumbent- Rocio Baunsgard
Membership Chairman-Incumbent-Laurie Abbott
· ————
Activities Chairman-Richard Fabbro

The above members have agreed to run for office for the MHRCLC for the next term.

Due to the unusual circumstances of 2020, and our inability to have in person meetings, we ask that you mail, or email your ballots to Kathryn Duthie by Nov. 10. Mail them to Mt. Hood Region CLC at PO Box 2741, Clackamas, OR 97015, or email to kduthie47@gmail.com. If you have questions please call Kathryn at (503) 989-7967. Please show your support for the club by returning your ballots promptly.